
City and County of San Francisco 
London N. Breed 

Mayor 

September 24, 2018 

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 

San Francisco Department of Public Health 
Greg Wagner 

Acting Director of Health 

1 Dr. Carlton 8. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Dear Ms. Calvillo: 

Attached please find an original single-sided and two single-sided, black and white copies of 
the proposed ordinance for the Board of Supervisors approval, which amends the 
Administrative Code to extend the termination date of managed care contracts approved 
under Section 21A.3 from December 31, 2020 to December 31, 2025. 

The following is a list of accompanying documents 
• Proposed Managed Care Ordinance 

• Legislative Digest 

The following person may be contacted regarding this matter: 
Stella Cao, Director of Managed Care 
(415)595-5378 
stella.cao@sfdph.org 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

~{)j~ 
Greg Wagner 
Acting Director of Health 

101 Grove Street, Room 308, San Francisco, CA 94102 




